
Ambassador Kobayashi’s courtesy call on 
Governor-General Dame Patsy Reddy

On 21 November, Ambassador Hiroyasu Kobayashi paide a 
courtesy call on Her Excellency, The Rt Hon Dame Patsy Reddy, 
GNZM, QSO，Governor-General of New Zealand, and expressed his 
gratitude to her for visiting Japan to attend the Ceremony of the 
Enthronement of His Majesty the Emperor at the Seiden and other 
related events in October. In response to the Ambassador’s words,  
the Governor-General said she had a wonderful time in Japan and 
was pleased to be able to attend the magnificent events that 
brought together many royals and heads of state from all over the 
world.


